Report from McAully Flying Group for the Annual Parish Meeting 14 May 2018
This will be our 61st year of operation.

We will not be organising any published fly in events this year as every weekend from May to September already has an event arranged and published in Flyer magazine

https://www.flyer.co.uk/category/events/. 

We are going to unveil a Memorial on Saturday 21st July at 14:30 to comemerate the World War 2 significance of the airfield. Arrangements will be published on our website in July and all are welcome to attend http://www.mcaullyflyinggroup.org/.

We have invited families of any service personal from 100 Group and The British Legion 

We are intending to meet at the airfield club house circa 14:00. 

The memorial is being installed by the Airfields of Britain Conservation Trust

http://www.abct.org.uk/abct/about/
http://littlesnoringparishcouncil.norfolkparishes.gov.uk

